
 

 

 

 

December 30, 2021 

 

 

Good morning, parents/guardians: 

 

Re: Reopening for the Easter Term 

 

Administration trusts that you are well and wishes for you a prosperous 2022.  

 

Please note the following: 

 

1. The Easter Term will begin on Monday, January 3, 2022. We will begin 

online for ALL grades. 

 

2. On Tuesday, January 4, 2022 students will work asynchronously (on their 

own) as teachers engage in a preparation session for face-to-face. 

 

3. Our parent/Guardian consultation session (P.T.A) re face-to-face will be 

held on Tuesday, January 4, 2022 at 6 pm. 

 

4. Be advised that all students are expected to be at school once we reopen 

for face-to-face. Please continue to make preparations in this regard. 

 

Thank you. 

R. Lawrence 

Acting Principal 

 

#togetherweachievemore 


